
 
 

Contact:                        NR 17-388 
Danny Straessle/Krista Sides                          September 26, 2017 
 
 

Corridor Study Requires Public Input at Meeting about 
Improving State Highway 89 between Conway and Cabot 

 
PULASKI, FAULKNER AND LONOKE COUNTIES (9-26) – The Arkansas Department of 
Transportation (ARDOT) and Metroplan will hold public involvement meetings in 
Jacksonville and Mayflower to present and discuss a corridor study to improve State 
Highway 89 between Conway and Cabot.  
 
The study seeks to determine the need for and feasibility of a continuous State Highway 89 
corridor. The focus of the study is to make State Highway 89 a key component of the 
regional arterial network, providing a continuous east-west corridor from Interstate 40 to 
U.S. Highway 67 north of Camp Robinson. 
 
The public is invited to visit any time during the scheduled hours to view displays, ask 
questions and offer comments. The meeting will follow an open house format and will be 
held from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017 
McArthur Church 

3501 John Harden Drive 
Jacksonville, AR 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 
Mayflower City Hall 

#2 Ashmore 
Mayflower, AR 

 
For more information, contact the Arkansas Department of Transportation’s 
Transportation Planning and Policy Division at 501-569-2201 or info@ardot.gov 
 

 
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: The Arkansas Department of Transportation (Department) complies with all civil rights provisions of federal 
statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. Therefore, the 
Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion (not applicable as a protected group under the 
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration Title VI Program), disability, Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the 
admission, access to and treatment in the Department's programs and activities, as well as the Department's hiring or employment practices. 
Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department's nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden 
Section Head - EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P. 0. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203, (501)569- 2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the 
following email address: joanna.mcfadden@ardot.gov 

Free language assistance for Limited English Proficient individuals is available upon request.  

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille. 
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